
 

Request for Proposals 
2020 Tree Order 

City of Fargo Forestry Department/Fargo Park District 
 
 
The City of Fargo Forestry Department and Fargo Park District are seeking proposals for their 
2020 tree order. 
 
Species, size, numbers, specifications, and additional requirements are available at the Forestry 
Department office, 402 23rd St. N., Fargo, ND, 58102, or by calling 701-241-1466.   
 
Proposals must be received by 11:00 a.m., July 19, 2019, at the Forestry Department office.  
Faxed proposals are acceptable at 701-241-8100 or email to SLiudahl@FargoND.gov. 
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all submittals. 
 

 

 

City Auditor’s Office 

(July 8 and 15, 2019) 
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